
Subject: DPG meeting, deadline abstracts 15th of December
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Tue, 13 Dec 2011 13:03:33 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

I just learned about the deadline for the DPG: 15th of December. If you are planning to give a
presentation or poster related to PANDA computing during this event, please reply to this
message. It would be good that everyone knows what will be presented.
More strictly and according to the collaboration rules, it should be OK'd by the collaboration.

Thanks in advance,

Johan. 
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